
Subject: Question on DWP Project #45714 Santa Monica Bouelvard between Highland and Seward Estimated Construction  
July 2017
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 03/11/2016 01:25 PM
To: Winifred Yancy
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Sherman Torres <sherman.torres@lacity.org>

Dear Windie:

I am hoping that you might be able to tell me what the scope of the DWP Project #45714 scheduled to commence July 2017  -  One of our 
stakeholders on McCadden Place is waiting for a portion of his street to be repaved which the condition is dire.  Do you know why 
McCadden has been placed on hold?   Please advise 

Thank you 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
323-860-0025


